HAPPY. CHINESE

NELW YEAR

YEAR OF THE DRAGON

All Staff and Families of Residents of the
Victoria Chinatown Care Centre

Are cordially invited to the

Early New Year’s Celebration

On
February 6, 2024
1:30-3:30 pm

Food and Cake will be served
We hope to see you then!
From

Victoria Chinatown Care Society



